Quinn-WiIIingham, Laura

From: - Sgarro, Rocco R [rrsgarro@pplweb.com]
Sent: Friday, September 14, 2012 3:49 PM
To: Quinn-Willingham, Laura

Cc: Woodring, Kathryn L; Wise, Bradley A
Subject: Dodson Marker

Laura,

On August 16, 2012, PPL hosted a site visit by NRC and the Army Corps of Engineers to review the status of the Section
106 review of the Bell Bend project. One question reviewed at that visit was in regards to a potentially historic marker that
had been identified to the NRC by an official at Salem Township as potentially impacted by the Bell Bend project. The
marker in question is a small stone monument engraved as follows:

"On this Site Indians Burned the Home of Richard Dodson, 1784".

We explained at the site visit that this marker does not appear on any list of PA or Luzerne County State Historical
Markers. It is located on private property, approximately 45 feet west of PPL's property line.

Based on this review, both the NRC and the Army Corps representatives in attendance agreed that the marker is outside
the Bell Bend Area of Potential Effect, and no further review was required.

Rocky

Rocco R. Sgarro
Director - Regulatory Affairs
PPL Nuclear Development
Office: 610.774.7552

Cell: 610.657.4667

rrsgarro(@pplweb.com
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